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Geneva, 25 June 2008
	Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 9/19

	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5126
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg19@itu.int 
	To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 19


	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 19
Geneva, 12 September 2008 (afternoon)


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
Please note that the meeting of Study Group 19 that has been convened for the afternoon of 12 September 2008 will take place without interpretation.  Therefore, paragraph 9 in the original Collective letter does not apply.
2
This corrigendum applies to the English text only.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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